


 

Sincerely,
Elaine Nations

13020 Mitchell Hill Road
Louisville, KY 40118
United States
 





Louisville, KY 40204
United States
 









LG&E-KU must be held accountable for using the proper planning processes to ensure that they are
making sound decisions for the future. They knew that they wanted to build these natural gas plants
before the Integrated Resource Plan was submitted but failed to include it in their 15 year plan.
Shame on them. 

It's Time to Invest in a Sustainable Future
Their proposals will keep Kentuckians chained to expensive fossil fuels and dirty power plants that
are already obsolete, and could become stranded assets that will only add to our energy costs. It's
time for the companies to invest in our homes, businesses and gathering places - not 40-year gas
plants that threaten our very existence.

I want to leave a livable planet behind for my son and any future generations, the time to act was 40
years ago, but there is no time like the present to finally start to make the right decisions.
 

Sincerely,
Lisa Schoenbachler

521 Church Ln
Louisville, KY 40223
United States
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